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February 9, 2023 
 
RE: DUST CONTROL for Last Name 
 
At the January 16, 2023, Council Meeting, Beaver County Council made the difficult decision to 
discontinue the subsidy for the Dust Control Program.  The County will still offer the service however, 
residents will now be responsible for 100% of the product cost which was previously subsidized at 
50%. The County will continue to provide the equipment, labour and manpower for application.  
 
If you wish to have dust control for the spring of 2023 applied, please find enclosed an application.  
For your assistance we have listed below the prices for materials provided in this program. As 
indicated in the attached Dust Control Policy, the fee for Short-Term Applications will be imposed as 
a fee-for-service.  

 
Sample: a 7/8/9 meter (regular gravel) road, a 200 meter stretch: 
 

7m (width) x 200m (length) x 2.0 L/m2 (application rate) x $0.20(product cost) =  $560.00 
                         GST          $28.00 

            APPLICANT’S COST                $588.00 
 

8m (width) x 200m (length) x 2.0 L/m2 (application rate) x $0.20(product cost) =  $640.00 
                         GST          $32.00 

            APPLICANT’S COST                $672.00 
 

9m (width) x 200m (length) x 2.0 L/m2 (application rate) x $0.20(product cost) =  $720.00 
                                                GST          $36.00 

            APPLICANT’S COST                $756.00 
 

The above formula can be adjusted to accommodate any length of coverage. 
 
APPLICATIONS MUST BE RETURNED BY APRIL 15, 2023 to receive May/June suppressant 
application.  Applicants who wish to pay via credit card can pay in person or over the phone, 
however the application must be accepted in the office before payment can be processed over 
the phone.  Please DO NOT list credit card number on the application.  Postdated cheques for 
April 15, 2023 will be accepted.  
 
The attached application form is for May/June application. Another opportunity for August 2023 
application will be available in July 2023. If you have any questions, please call 825-385-0052. 

 
Dan Blackie 
General Manager of Infrastructure  


